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To:  All VALUED CUSTOMERS 
 
From:           Antony Perkins – Managing Director 
 

Subject: On wharf storage over Christmas/New Year Period  
            

 

 
    
Christmas Steel Warehouse Closure 
 
With the Christmas/New Year holiday period approaching and the usual shut down of a number of 
warehouses and businesses over this period, importers need to be aware that AAT cannot be as flexible 
in storage as in previous years and normal storage rates will apply. 
 
AAT urge cargo owners to make arrangements to move cargo off wharf during that period and talk to 
the AAT Terminal Managers, in advance on any concerns or requirements you have. 
 
We thank you for your support and understanding.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
Antony Perkins 
Managing Director 

 
7/12/22   


